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Wednesday, October 5
PROGRAM

JOY BECKER

| Joy Becker is an interviewer for the Library of Congress Veterans Histo-

ry Project. She has been conducting these interviews at the Central
Coast Veteran's Memorial Museum- a founding partner in this American
Folklife Center collection.

' Mrs. Becker had years of experience working as a Recreation Therapist

and Adult Educator. She worked at French Hospital in a psychiatric
treatment program and at Sierra Vista in an inpatient physical rehabilita-
tion unit. She has taught for the older adults program through San Luis
Coastal Unified School District for active adults from the community and
in residential retirement communities.

Joy initiated a senior task force in San Luis Obispo to address quality of
life issues for the residents and was the coordinator for Connecting the
Generations - a community network whose goal was to assist the
younger generation to learn from and share experiences with the elders
within our community.

All of these experiences prepared her for the day she was volunteering
to serve a Veteran's Day dinner with her daughter and was introduced
to the Veteran's History Project volunteering opportunity. For years now
she has conducted interviews and would like to share her perspective
on what she has learned through having a bird’s eye view into so many

 life stories of those who have served our country
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October 5, 2011 ‘ By President ' |

MENU ' Rob Kinnear

Besides Larry Eastwood’s delicious and
filling BBQ beef dinner, we had a very
full dinner meeting in September. Sep-
tember is our volunteer awards month to
recognize the hard work they are doing.
Our thanks go to Toni Moore, John
Kenny, Mike Levine, Chuck Kincanon,
Gary Woodall and Mike Brophy for all
| of their hard work and the support they
| give the Museum.

Tom Morgenfeld was our speaker and we learned some interesting things about his
work as an experimental test pilot at the famed Skunk Works. We continue to have

Fa" Hawest Swiss Steak some really outstanding programs, thanks to George Marrett,
Potatoes ala Larry

We also presented a certificate and a clock to Charter member and Treasurer Rosemary

Seasonal Salad | Netto to thank her for her years of service on the Board of Directors and as our Treas-
| urer. She has worn many different hats at the Museum over the years, and done those
Rolls tasks well,

’ .
Larry s Choice Dessert Kathy Boyte will be taking over for Rosemary on handling Dinner Reservations. By

Ice Tea & Coffee the November Dinner meeting we will have a new telephone number to make dinner
reservation at, so be looking for this on our next newsletter.
$17.00 pp

(Includes Tax & Gratuity ) | The Brooks BuiIding extension is und.crway and we expect it will be completed in 3
or 4 weeks. We continue to grow and improve our facility.

Reservations Please The F-16B aircraft delivery is unfortunately held up until November because of a
backlog of work at the facility in Texas where it is stored. The Board approved getting
Call Rosemary a World War 2 halftrack and truck this week, and we are expecting them soon. Both
will need to go through some restoration.
By Monday October 3 ¥ "
805-467-3521 Remember, we can always use more Docents. We also have a number of projects in
restoration that are waiting for someone to pickup and work on. We have artifacts that
Social Hour S:OOpm need to be taken care of. If you have some spare time come out and have some fun
with us.

Dinner 7:00pm
ol

| Rob Kinnear, EWM President

COLUMBUS DAY —
OCT 10, 2011




MOVIE NICHT

Wwednesday. Oct. 12
00 pm Dizza & DPopcorn ~ 6:30 pm Movie Time

BATTLE CRY
Starring
Van Heflin, James Whitmore, Aldo Ray, Tab Hunter, Dorothy Malone
Directed by Raoul Walsh
Entertaining version of Leon Uris’ WW |l Marine novel. This movie focuses on ser-
vicemen from all walks of life who go through boot camp together, wartime ro-
mance, and frustrating battle assignments
Three Stars
Color, 149 Min 1955

The Movie is FREE, but there is a minimal charge for Popcorn or Pizza

GIFT SHOP GAB by Jackie Brooks, Gift Shop Manager

Shop for the Holidays! We are now carrying a line of "Rocket & Space Ship" items, including "Build-able"
Spacecraft model kits. Our new EWM Tee'shirts, have arrived and all sizes are now in stock. We also carry a
variety of Children's Tee shirts from infant size to 14/16.

New item--Metal wings with EWM Logo, and we still have Route 66 jewelry & lapel pins as well as the popular
“slimline” calculators.

Can't decide what to get? We have Gift Certificates: Simulator Gift Certificates $20.00 for 1/2 hour and Ad-
mission Gift Certificates $8.00

To better serve you we are open every 1st Wednesday (Dinner Meeting Night) Open Before Dinner 5:45 to 6:45

CURATOR’S CORNER by Betty Miller, Freedom Hall Curator

| have just received a wonderful collection of winter and summer uniforms from the estate of a lady who
served in WW Il in the USMC, and then continued as a USMC reservist into the late 1960's. These have
been cleaned and repaired and are ready to go on display. We also have a complete WW | Nurses uni-
form and it is also ready for display. These will be joining our WW |1 US Army WAC uniform and US Navy
WAVE uniform display. We will be contacting members of the Central Coast Woodworkers to see about
getting two more large Uniform Display Cabinets built to protect our increasing collection of uniforms. Mu-
seum member Joan Burgess has been assisting in data entry for our Museum Accession program. We
can use some data entry folks as well to get our accessioned items into the system. Call me at 471-0472
to volunteer.

GLEN THOMSON MEMORIAL HALL First Monday-PRARC (PR Amateur Radio Club) 6:00 pm / 9:00 pm
MONTHLY CLUB SCHEDULE First Tuesday - GSCC (Golden State Car Club) 7pm/9pm
First Thursday - EAA (Experimental Aircraft Association) 7:00 pm
/9:00 pm

Thomson Hall is a very busy place these days with many First Friday - CCGP (Central Coast Gold Prospectors) 6:30pm / 9:30
clubs renting the facility for their monthly meetings. We pm

have a busy schedule so please check the_ reserved _dates Second, Third, Fourth Tuesday - CAP (Civil Air Patrol) 6:30pm / 9:00
before you call to schedule a Museum or Private function.  pm

To schedule your event call Betty Miller at 471 -0472 Last Saturday - CAP (Civil Air Patrol) 8:00 am- 9:00 am PT
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Estrella Warbird Museum
4251 Dry Creek Road
Paso Robles, CA 93446

DATES TO REMEMBER!

Wednesday, October 5 Dinner Meeting 6:00pm Social/&pm Dinner
Wednesday, October 12 MOVIE NIGHT 6:00 pm
Wednesday, October 19 EWM Board Meeting 6pm to 8pm



